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STPUD Office Closure 

South Lake Tahoe, CA (March 16, 2020) – To protect the health of employees and maintain 

safe and reliable water and sewer service, South Tahoe Public Utility District is closing 

the Administrative Office and Laboratory to the public beginning Tuesday, March 17, 

2020. District staff will be working and available to assist customers by phone (530) 544-

6474 or by email at cs@stpud.us. Customers can still drop off checks or cash in the 

Drop-Box located on site, drop off water samples in the cooler located outside of the 

Laboratory Building, and/or email building plans for review to 

residentialplans@stpud.us. 

 

South Tahoe Public Utility District has also suspended service disconnections for non-

payment due to the rapidly evolving COVID-19 health emergency. This ensures the 

community of South Lake Tahoe has access to safe, clean, and reliable water and 

wastewater services during this challenging time.  
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